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G7G appreciates Government of Alberta participation in rail project study 

 

This notice is being provided as clarification to the grant being provided by the 

Government of Alberta, administered by the Van Horne Institute, regarding the  

G Seven Generations Ltd (G7G) rail line proposal . . . an all-commodity rail 

transport infrastructure to and from Northern Pacific tidewater. 

 

The Alberta Government has demonstrated initial support towards the G7G rail 

project by providing pre-feasibility funding, in the amount of a $1.8 million grant, to 

better understand such factors as initial routing selection, facilities, costing factors 

and developing the business case for a comprehensive feasibility study. 

 

G7G will be participating with their engineering partner AECOM to verify these key 

factors in order to determine the viability of moving ahead with the feasibility study. 

G7G will continue to share this information with the directly affected First 

Nations/Aboriginal Groups. 

 

G7G has had initial contact with the leadership of the Tribal Groups in Alaska and 

the First Nations over the past three years in order to hear concerns and garner 

support for the concept and approval to proceed with the feasibility study phase only 

at this point in time. This approval has been expressed at leadership meetings and 

also with letters and resolutions of support along the proposed route, including an 

Assembly of First Nations nation-wide resolution of support for the feasibility study. 

 

Once the feasibility study is complete (approximately a one year process), G7G will 

then present the results to the communities along the proposed route in order to 

determine approval to move ahead with full consultation and accommodation 

meetings (approximately a two year process) leading to the anticipated final 

approval of the project. 
 

 

 
 


